('ff\'¥, EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
PASUGUAN NG REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS
8 NAIROBI
PUBLIC ADVISORY No. 2022-35
Subject Observance of Kenyan Public Holiday
Date : 8 September 2022

The Embassy will be CLOSED to the public on:

Day/s Holiday/s

Tuesday, 13 September 2022 Date of the swearing-in of the
Kenyan President-elect and

Deputy President-elect

In case of emergency, kindly get in touch with the following mobile
numbers:

Duty Officer Hotline : (+254) 734 450 001
Consular Hotline : (+254) 736 310 048
Assistance-to-Nationals : (+254) 736 310 049
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